THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
TERESA MORGAN, SUPERINTENDENT

DATE:
March 15, 2018
SUBJECT:
AUDITOR SELECTION 2018-2020
ISSUE


The Hardin County Board of Education has to select an auditor for the audit period June 30, 2018 through June 30, 2020.
FACTS


An auditor is selected annually or for a period generally not to exceed three years for the purpose of auditing the accounts of the Board of Education and the schools.  The current audit firm has been employed since the 2003-2004 school year. Auditing is a professional service, which bidding is optional. 

Hardin County received a proposal for the required audit work from current firm is Stiles, Carter, and Associates located in Elizabethtown. The current proposal of $26,500 decreased $700 from prior year total. It is recommended given the bid price, office location, trainings, and great working relationship, Stiles, Carter, and Associates be hired for the Hardin County Schools annual audit. 
RECOMMENDATION


I RECOMMEND THE BOARD APPROVE STILES, CARTER, AND ASSOCIATES, CPAS, PSC AS THE AUDITORS FOR THE HARDIN COUNTY SCHOOLS THROUGH JUNE 30, 2018 AT THE PRICE LISTED ABOVE.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THAT THE HARDIN COUNTY SCHOOLS EMPLOY STILES, CARTER, AND ASSOCIATES, CPAS, PSC AS AUDITORS FOR 2018-2020 FOR A FEE NOT TO EXCEED $26,500 PER YEAR. 
